
The environmental review, consultation, and other 
actions required by applicable federal environmental 

laws for this project are being, or have been, carried out 
by the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) 
pursuant to 23 U.S.C § 327 and a Memorandum of 

Understanding dated December 14, 2016 and executed 
by the Federal Highway Administration and FDOT.

SR 9/I-95 FROM SOUTH OF SR 870/COMMERCIAL BOULEVARD TO 
NORTH OF CYPRESS CREEK ROAD

FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT # 435808-1-22-02
EFFICIENT TRANSPORTATION DECISION MAKING # 14222
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